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TV AND RADIO BROADCASTING 

 
Grace has been blessed with a TV and Radio 
Broadcasting License to continue preaching the 
gospel in Haiti. There is a Spiritual Revival taking 
place in Haiti.  We are now broadcasting faith 
building teaching and music 24 hours a day, to 
strengthen God’s beloved people of Haiti.  All our 
partners and friends can tune in to our programs 
streamed online from Haiti at: 
www.radiotelegrace.com. 
 
The TV broadcasting ministry is hoped for in the 
future. 

SOLAR PANEL 

Grace now has its first solar panel and an array of 
storage batteries which power Grace’s new radio 
station, broadcasting God’s word to Haiti.  
 
Grace plans to purchase solar panels for both the 
Guest/Hospital building and the Girl’s Home.  
Proposals have been received and we trust in God 
for the finances!   
 
The solar panels cost $500 a piece: batteries and 
installation are extra.  Any contribution towards 
this project will be appreciated. 

 

Grace’s Haiti Empowerment 

Program, partnering with the American 
Red Cross, is helping 120 families from 
Lambi and Carrefour to become 
economically sustainable. Participants 
meet twice a week for five months and 
study how to successfully run a 
business. They also meet individually 
with their instructors for review and 
personal assistance. The first class of 
sixty participants will be graduating this 
August.   

 

SUNSHINE HOME:   We thank God and 

our Amazing Partners for the down payment 

on the property for our Sunshine Boy’s 
Home in Peggyville, Petionville.  As many 

know, we have been told we must separate 

the boys and girls homes. 

MY NEIGHBOR’S CHILDREN:  We 

thank God for making possible free 

checkups and medical care provided for our 

children by My Neighbor’s Children and 

Sunshine Operation.  

SCHOOL CHILDREN:  Thanks for those 
partners who answered the call to help pay 
for the final exams tuition, and Fish Creek 
Community Church and Grace Chapel 
Church for supporting our feeding program. 
All our children were funded, fed and able to 
take their final exams. School will reopen in 
September.  We thank God for those of you 
who have been supporting children in school 
and hope you will be able to continue to do 
so.  Those who are able may start sending 
their support funds as soon as possible. 

  
UPDATED CHILDREN’S INFORMATION:  

Much appreciation goes to Delynn 
Bushouse-Williams, Brittney Miller and Erin 
Harris of the Michigan and North Carolina 
teams for updating our children’s 
information. Special thanks to Bridgeway 
and Christ Community Church for their help 
in obtaining sponsorships and contributions. 

 

            TRANSITIONAL HOME:  
 
Hope of the World Ministries has been a 
contributor toward the construction of this new 
Girls Home. With the help of the Key Biscayne 
Community Church and their Missions Chair, 
Eric Labrador, basecoat paint was purchased 
and applied last Christmas. The remaining 
basecoat was applied in January by Christ 
Community Church from Camp Hill, PA, with 
Pastor Jeremiah Grube.  Also, last Christmas, 
Renewed Strength Church with Pastor Mark 
from Ohio built a staircase.   
 

Grace International Inc. in an effort to 

help more children and families has launched 
a new campaign tool that will allow anyone 
to get involved and be a blessing to our 
ministry where ever you are.  
 
This new tool will continue to bring life 
saving and changing assistance to many more 
families this year. Please visit our website 
www.graceintl.org click on the Get Involved 
and Fundraising for a Cause for more 
information on how you can help. 

                      ACCREDITATIONS: 

 

COMBINED FEDERAL CAMPAIGN:  
Grace now has accreditation by Christian 
Charity Services which links with Combined 
Federal Campaign.  This enables government 
employees to contribute tax deductible gifts to 
Grace thru their workplace.   
 
GUIDESTAR:  We have a Gold Level rating 
with Guide Star and they tell us it is because 
of our accountability and transparency.  
Bishop Jeune worked tirelessly to provide 
them with all the information they needed 
 
ECFA: This July we renewed our 
accreditation with the Evangelical Council for 
Financial Accountability.  
 
GREAT-NON-PROFITS.ORG:  
Grace received the highest rating of 5 stars! 
 
CHARITY NAVIGATOR: Bishop Jeune is 
pursuing our accreditation with Charity 
Navigator.  These accreditations will help us 
to be seen by foundations as reliable and 
worthy of their donations.  We continue to be 
amazed at all the work Bishop Jeune and 
Sister Doris are able to accomplish with the 
help of God! 
 

COMMUNITY EMPOWERING PROJECT  

 

Grace International, Inc. 
P.O. Box 172508 Hialeah, FL 33017 
Tel 305-231-1117, or 305-231-1118 

Email:grace@graceintl.org 

www.graceintl.org   
 

Dr. Joel and Pastor Doris Jeune 
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 NEWS CONTINUES………………………. 
 

BOY’S HOME:   
 
Many thanks to the Kentucky Team lead by 
Mike Taylor and Ron Wyatt for the work done 
in June at our Boy’s Home! We appreciate all 
the new toilets, refurbished tiled showers, 
plumbing, painting, new mattresses (with plastic 
covers), sheets, pest control, Brigade uniforms, 
clothing as well as 60 new metal plates and 
cups.  
 
Thank you for the new mattresses at Grace 
Boy’s Home. (Pictured Below)  
 

MICHIGAN TEAM:  
  
While on their mission visit with us, Pastor 
Eric Jarvis and his Michigan team engaged the 
Boys and Girls in various activities including 
VBS, a beach outing, cooking, and 
woodworking classes and sent all our boys to 
Brigade Scout Camp! Thank you so much! 

 

 

More than 600 ladies from all over Haiti 
traveled to Grace’s Waney Church to 
participate in this annual event.   
 
Each evening this number swelled to more 
than 1000.  Visiting speakers included 
Pastor Olivia Moore from Words of Life in 
Miami who ministered to both the 
congregation as a whole and also held daily 
group sessions for the younger ladies.  
 
 

ANNUAL WOMEN’S CONFERENCE  

Sister Suzi Fischer, Music Director of the 
Key Biscayne Community Church, taught 
new worship songs in Creole and English. 
 
Sabrina Cauvin, a Medical Student and 
Kathy Keith RN, both from Florida, shared 
about relevant health issues and checked 
blood pressures. 
 
Each day at 12 noon we joined with many 
others across Haiti in dedicating Haiti to 
God with prayer, intercession and praises. 
 
Thursday, Bishop Jeune ministered and 
then led the ladies in a triumphant Jericho 
march around the property next door, which 
Grace needs to purchase for building our 
the new Waney Church. The tarps over our 
existing Waney tent church, which had 
been used since the earthquake of 2010, can 
no longer keep out the rain. Please pray for 
our new land and church and the necessary 
funds to build it. 
 
Women’s conference participants each 
received a bag with toiletries and gifts. 
Thanks to Sarah Broomell and her faithful 
women’s group. 
 

                       
Optometrist, Dr. Gladimir Pierre explained 
many eye problems and on Friday was able 
to fit many of our ladies with donated eye 
glasses.   
 
CHRISTIAN EMERGENCY RELIEF TEAM  

                       
This past January, A group from Christian 
Emergency Relief Team (CERT), installed 
partitions, plumbing, electrical connections, 
walls and refurbished the Girl’s Home swing 
set.  CERT will return this September to 
bless us with additional improvements. 
 

                       
ENGLISH CLASSES Brittney Miller of 
Pastor Eric Jarvis’ team and Erin Harris of 
the Raleigh First Assembly of God team, 
taught English to people from the local 
community, daily, for more than a month 
during their stay as missionaries at Grace 
during the months of June and July 2016. 
 
The management and staff of Grace 
International Inc. thank you for all your love 
and support. May God continue to bless you 
and your family as you give to others in need. 
 
Psalm 41:1 (NKJV) Blessed is he who 
considers the poor; The Lord will deliver him 
in time of trouble. 
 


